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Reference NCOC (CDC-NIH) session 16 March 2023.

Amid current COVID-19 diseases trend across the country, NCOC recc
following guidelines for the period upto 30" April 2023,

“Mask wearing is recommended at crowded tightly enclosed spaces inc di '
healthcare facilities."

Forwarded for information and necessary action, please.

SPS to Secretary, Ministry of Health Services Regulation & Coordination, Islar
SPS to Secretary, Ministry of Federal Education & Professional Training, lar
SPS to Secretary, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Islamabad. L
SPS to Secretary, Ministry of Interior, Islamabad.

SPS to Secretary, Ministry of Railways, Islamabad.

SPS 1o Secretary, Ministry of Religious Affairs, Islamabad.
SPS to Secretary, Ministry of Information and B sting, Islamabad,
Director General, Pakistan Civil Aviation Authority, Karachi.
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